From: Cartmill, Molly A. Sent: 2/15/2013 7:38:01 AM To: Benjamin, Christopher (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPB7); Ralff Douglas, Kristin (kristin.ralffdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov) Frost, Grant (GFrost@semprautilities.com); Evan.Birenbaum@sce.com Cc: (Evan.Birenbaum@sce.com); 'dawn.wilson@sce.com' (dawn.wilson@sce.com); Haines, Deanna (DHaines@semprautilities.com); Ross-leech, Diane (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DPR5); Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted Redacted Howell, Robert (RHowell@semprautilities.com); Redacted Redacted Bcc: Subject: RE: Thank you Kristin, I was wonderful to meet you. Christopher, Thanks so much to you and your colleagues at PG&E for hosting our meeting. It was a great day, great conversation and great progress... Molly Cartmill Director – Corporate Social Responsibility Sempra Energy 101 Ash Street, HQ10A | San Diego | CA | 92101

619.696.4211 office | 619.696.2570 fax mcartmill@sempra.com www.sempra.com View our new Corporate Responsibility Report From: Benjamin, Christopher [mailto:CPB7@pge.com] Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2013 5:58 PM To: Ralff Douglas, Kristin Cc: Evan.Birenbaum@sce.com; 'dawn.wilson@sce.com'; Haines Deanna: Frost, Grant; Howell, Robert; Cartmill, Molly A.; Allen, Meredith; Ross-leech, Diane; Redacted Redacted Subject: thank you Hi Kristin. We just wanted to say thank you for joining us for yesterday's meeting. We really appreciated your great feedback and suggestions. Thanks again and we look forward to your continued engagement. Cheers, Chris Benjamin Senior Manager, Corporate Sustainability PG&E 415-973-6572

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/